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HOLLOWAY LAKE ASSOCIATION 
The Holloway Lake Association is committed to the protection of property, 

 the promotion of recreation, and the preservation of wildlife and the water.

 

 
Dedication to Julie Brandon 
By Deb McLaughlin, Skipper 

 

We lost one of our champions on July 28, 2021, she 

will truly be missed by all who knew her. 

We would like to dedicate this newsletter to our 

past president, Julie Brandon. 

 

 

 

She was a much-loved part of Holloway Lake 

Association for many years.  She served our 

association with many titles, attended many 

meetings on our behalf and with her tenacity was 

able to accomplish much that we will always be 

grateful for on Holloway.  She had a vast amount of 

knowledge about our lake, was instrumental in 

fighting to close the landfill, and was vigilant about 

our water quality. 

We will be ordering a picnic table in her honor and 

when it arrives, then we’ll have a dedication 

service.  Details to follow. 

Special thanks to Julie’s family for sharing with us. 

We grieve with you and will continue to keep all of 

you in our thoughts and prayers. 

 

Sincerely, 

All the Holloway Lake Association Board and 

Residents 

October 2021 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

 

Wednesday, October 20th at 7:00 pm   
Location:  Richfield Township Hall 

Guest Speakers are Evin P Maguire, Lansing District Geologist and Phillip 
Eckert 

Legislative Aide/Constituent Services 
State Representative David W. Martin 

 

 
   

 

Visit us at https://www.hollowaylakeassociation.com 
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**Attention** 
 

The dam will be closed November 

1st.  

 
Trunk or Treat 

 
Sunday, October 31st at 6pm- 

*Location: Boat launch on Henderson Road* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures with Santa 

Saturday, December 18th  

Location:  To be determined**Watch Facebook for 

details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Movie Night 

Huge thank you to Shawn Rowden and the Pattens 

for sponsoring and hosting our first annual movie 

night.  We had a good turnout for both events with 

about 20-25 boats each time.   
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Genesee Parks Updates 
 

Wolverine Campground 

Open for an extended season in 2021. The season 

begins April 29 and ends October 24, 2021. 

 

Buttercup Beach 

*Closed* 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Update Your Info!    

Please remember to inform us of any changes to your 

information. We need your current email address, 

phone number, and home address to make sure 

you’re getting the latest HLA news, special notices, 

and action alerts! Send an email to Mona Andrews at 

andyandmona@bigtube.net if you have any updates 

to report.  

 

Merchandise 

Get your HLA merchandise!  We have many items 

for sale, including t-shirts for $15. 

 

HLA merchandise is available.  Contact Shawn 

Rowden at (989) 213-8163 or 

shawn.w.rowden@gmail.com 

 
You can see the full list of merchandise available on 

our website at 

https://www.hollowaylakeassociation.com/ You can 

customize your merchandise with one of the logos 

available! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Membership dues in the HLA are $20.00 per year per 

household per calendar year.  Dues will be collected 

and are due by the April General Membership 

Meeting.  We also offer an Associate Membership 

for those who do not own property  

 

 

 

 

 

!  

Thank you to our 

sponsors! 

 

Please be sure to visit our sponsors and say thank 

you from 

Holloway! 

https://www.facebook.com/TinasPizzaAndGrill/ 

https://www.hollowaylakeassociation.com/
https://www.facebook.com/TinasPizzaAndGrill/
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https://www.facebook.com/Village-Station-

178771375477079/ 

 

https://dortonline.org/ 

 

https://partywithappleseed.com/ 

https://falconsnestcolumbi.wixsite.com/mysite-2 

 

https://www.debbimc.com/ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/themoengroupinc/ 

 

 

https://fishingtacklegrabbag.business.site/ 

 

 

 

 

https://shawnrowden.remax-michigan.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Village-Station-178771375477079/
https://www.facebook.com/Village-Station-178771375477079/
https://dortonline.org/
https://partywithappleseed.com/
https://falconsnestcolumbi.wixsite.com/mysite-2
https://www.debbimc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/themoengroupinc/
https://fishingtacklegrabbag.business.site/
https://shawnrowden.remax-michigan.com/
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Holloway Lake Association 

                Newsletter Editor Christy Patten 

                            

 

Officers  

Debbie McLaughlin-    President     (248)-561-0077 

Christy Patten - Vice President        (810) 429-6707 

Elizabeth Stopka - Secretary            (810)240-6268           

Mona Andrews - Treasurer               (810) 793-7920 

Board of Directors  
Dave Onufry                               (810) 658-1795 

Jack Slater                                   (810) 429-8305 

Dale Patten       {810) 955-6655 

Zone 1 Bill Brandon                   (810) 374-6233 

Zone 2 Martin Hefter                  (810) 412-4278 

Zone 3 Julie Moen      (810) 691-0830 

Zone 4 Dennis McCann              (810) 510-0116 

Zone 5 Shawn Rowden               (989) 213-8363 

Zone 6 -Open 

Webmaster: Jack Slater (810-429-8305) Visit us on 

the web https://www.hollowaylakeassociation.com/ 
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